## Dear Family and Friends,

This moment finds us looking back on the past year and the many ways God has blessed Hartstone Bible Camp.

Camp attendance has doubled since last year. Church congregations and families have experienced encouragement and spiritual unification while attending summer vacation camps.

We appreciate the volunteers that have staffed the camps and also worked hundreds of hours improving the facility. Because of God's provision of financial support we now have a dedicated water system that meets the newest state guidelines.

As we look forward to this coming season our mission remains clear:

"Strengthening traditional family values and enhancing church unity by providing a natural environment where the work of the Holy Spirit will change lives for the glory of God."

Please partner with us through prayer and giving as we continue to provide a place where families will enjoy the comfort and beauty of Hartstone Bible Camp.

Looking forward to serving you, Stan and Valeri Walker, Camp Directors

-----

## PLEASE USE MY TAX DEDUCTIBLE GIFT TO DEVELOP AN ENVIRONMENT WHERE CHURCH FAMILIES WILL BE RESTORED AND ENCOURAGED.

Make checks payable to:	Hartstone Bible Camp P.O. Box 221 Ukiah, CA 95482	
Your name		
Address		
City, State and Zip code _		